LRS Radio WEHM License Renewal Application Exhibit

During this past license term, LRS Radio, LLC (“LRS”), licensee of radio broadcast station
WEHM, due to inadvertent error, did not timely upload to its FCC online public inspection file
the following documents:

(1) Quarterly issues and programs lists beginning with the 4th quarter of 2019; and
(2) Political advertising orders.

LRS uploaded the missing quarterly issues and programs lists promptly upon discovery of the
errors.

LRS has also, promptly upon discovery of the political file errors, begun the process of
uploading to its online files political orders from the last two years. LRS is making a good faith
effort to ensure that future political advertising documents are timely placed in the online
inspection file.

LRS notes that it timely uploaded its 2020-21 EEO Public File Report to the “Additional
Documents” section found under the Station Information icon in the station’s FCC-hosted online
public inspection file. LRS recently uploaded a duplicate copy of this annual EEO report to the
“Additional Documents” section found under the Equal Employment Opportunity Records icon
in the station’s online public file.

LRS also notes that its station operations have been severely disrupted by the onset and
continuation of the COVID-19 pandemic. This national crisis has worked substantial hardships
on the stations in the form of, inter alia, a sharply reduced advertising base and an inability to
maintain normal office operations.
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